Parents and Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Larchmont Elementary. We are anxiously awaiting the arrival
of our students on the first day of school Tuesday, September 6. Doors will open at 8:55 a.m. for our
students.

There will be a Meet and Greet for families and students on Friday, September 2" from 10:30 to 11:30.

Families that are NEW to Larchmont Elementary can join me in the auditorium at 10:00 a.m. on Friday,
September 2" for NEW Family/Student Orientation.

Postcards will be mailed this week that will inform each family of their child’s teacher and room number.
Classroom teachers will be contacting families via phone beginning on Monday, August 29" to introduce

themselves and share room numbers as the mail can be delayed.

This information will be available on the Larchmont webpage on the NPS website and PTA Facebook
page. Feel free to share this information with friends and families that are new to our school.

Have a wonderful week and | look forward to seeing you all soon.



